The Alleghany County Board of Commissioners met in recessed session on
Monday, June 28, 2010, at 6:30pm in the Board Meeting Room of the County
Administration Building, 348 South Main Street, Sparta, North Carolina.

Present: Chair Ken Richardson, Vice-Chair Randy Miller, Commissioner Doug
Murphy, Commissioner Milly Richardson, Commissioner Steve Roten, County Manager
Don Adams, and Clerk to the Board Karen Evans.

Chair Ken Richardson reconvened the meeting from Thursday, June 24 at
7:05pm.

Being no further business, Commissioner Milly Richardson made a motion to
adjourn the meeting at 7:06pm. Commissioner Doug Murphy seconded the motion.
Vote 5:0.

Respectfully submitted,
Karen Evans

Clerk to the Board
Attest:

Ken Richardson
Chairman



